
Published 3 peer-reviewed 
journals, one of which was 
a conference supplement; 
and 12 newsletters.

Collaborated with the CSP to 
produce the updated COVID-19 
rehabilitation standards.

Ran our first virtual 
conference with 376 
attendees and over 
100 speakers!

Had our first awards 
ceremony at conference:
•  Connecting people – 

Zoe Van Willigen.
•  Research and Best Practice 

– Bronwen Connelly.
•  Sharing Knowledge and 

skills – Alex Harvey.
•  Newcomer – Lauren 

Thomson.
•  Outstanding contribution – 

Rachael Moses.

Worked with ATOCP 
as strategic partners to 
deliver a stream ‘The rehab 
challenge’ at vPUK21.

Collaborated with APCP 
to produce guidance on 
Nasopharyngeal Suction 
of a child or Young Adult.

Welcomed Holly Van 
Ristell as our first EDI 
champion and have co-opted 
Ashwin Upadyha. They will 
work together to develop 
and deliver our EDI strategy.

Multiple Education Grants 
awarded to members.

PPI group formed which 
is led by Adam Lewis – 
ACPRC research champion.

Ran 18 short courses and had a 
record number of attendees for 
our first support worker course.

Contributed and endorsed the 
guide from FICM on life after 
critical illness. Special mention 
to Paul Twose our Critical care 
champion and Helen Sanger.

Launch of a Non Medical 
Prescribers network with 
co–chairs Kate Ford and 
Claire Devine.

We work closely with 
BTS as members of the 
Education and training 
committee contributing 
to the development of BTS 
Summer Meeting; Standards 
of care committee and 
Key partners leading the 
Fundamentals and Advanced 
Pulmonary Rehabilitation 
short courses. 
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Ran a series of 6 ECMO 
lunch and learns 
throughout Autumn.

We’ve now got our largest 
ever membership! 
1,750 and growing.

Leaders group updated 
and aligned to the ACPRC 
with a membership of over 
250! Successful Leaders 
meeting as a fringe event 
to ACPRC conference.

Editorial board have 2 
publications out so far and 
another 2 to be published 
in April.

Key partners in 
developing and launching 
‘The Community of Practice’ 
and professional resources 
with MNDA.

Ran the joint webinar series on 
Pulmonary Rehabilitation with 
the Pulmonary Rehabilitation 
Accreditation scheme.

Seat at the table for PHE high 
risk AGP group contributing 
to rapid literature reviews 
and research priority setting.

Increased social media 
presence with 10,500 followers 
and increased activity across 
our other social media channels 
Instagram and YouTube.

The annual Sarah Keilty 
Leadership Award went 
to Cath Edwards.

In collaboration with AGILE 
and ACPIN had a successful 
application for the CSP 
professional network fund to 
develop a diverse photo library 
for use by members.

Continued to support the regional 
networks and the regional 
website hub pages launched.

ACPRC members recognised on 
the Queens honours list: Rachael 
Moses OBE, Ema Swingwood OBE, 
Eve Corner MBE, Jessie Horne 
BEM and Alice Bretland BEM.

Published the remote Pulmonary 
Rehabilitation document in our 
journal in collaboration with the 
respiratory leaders group.
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Coming in 2022…
ü Publication from the first 

stage of the critical care 
workforce project.

ü Further improving our 
knowledge on Allyship and 
how we can diversify as a 
respiratory community.

ü Short courses.
ü Two more journals.
 … and lots more!
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